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Dear Colleagues, 
 
From September 2023 the price of the set two course school lunch is being 
increased by 20p per meal from £2.40 to £2.60 per day. The main High 
School tariff has been reviewed and prices increased accordingly. 
 
I would be grateful if you could advise students, parents, and carers that this 
price increase will take effect after the summer holiday from the first day 
back at school in September. 
 
Pricing information for parents and students will be available on the North 
Tyneside Council website. 
 
If you have any other questions about this email or letter, please call the 
team on (0191) 643 8355 or email catering.services@northtyneside.gov.uk 
 
Thank you in advance for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mark Longstaff 
Director Commissioning & Asset Management 

Commissioning & Asset Management 
Quadrant, The Silverlink North, 

Cobalt Business Park, 
North Tyneside, NE27 0BY 

Tel: 0191 643 8355 
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